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Dear Prof. Dr. Md. Sabur Khan, 

 

On behalf of Mykolas Romeris University academic community let me to send You the most sincere 

congratulations on becoming the First Vice President of the Association of Universities of Asia and 

the Pacific (AUAP). We wish You best of luck in the new role and overall success in sharing Your 

knowledge and experience in Asia Pacific and around the world. We truly believe in Your deep 

commitment and look forward to enjoying the anticipated results. 

 

As well, on this worldwide difficult period let us wish for everyone at Daffodil International 

University to stay healthy and patient for the better future. Mykolas Romeris University is very proud 

to have such a reliable partner as Daffodil International University in Bangladesh and we are keen to 

deepen our cooperation and partnership by all means. On the same occasion, let me express our 

appreciation for successful hosting by Daffodil International University of the parallel session 

“Universities of the Future: A Better World: during the 19th Asian University Presidents Forum, 

which I personally had a pleasure to attend. 

 

Once again, please accept our support as for the First Vice President of AUAP and we are looking 

forward to our stronger partnership between Mykolas Romeris University and Daffodil International 

University. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Prof. Dr. Inga Žalėnienė 

Rector 
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